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SSWD Conjunctive 
Use Program begins

Drought begins; SSWD moves 
to groundwater-only supply



Sacramento Suburban has implemented a conjunctive use program and now buys 
water under contracts with Placer County Water Agency/San Juan Water District,  and 
the City of Sacramento.  

This map shows the facilities linking those surface water supplies  to the District’s 
conjunctive use transmission system.  
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	Sacramento Suburban Water District was formed after the merger of its two predecessor districts, Arcade and Northridge.
	Slide Number 3
	Slide Number 4
	Slide Number 5
	Slide Number 6
	Slide Number 7

